6 Claggan Road, Cookstown., BT80 9XE
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Email info@lissan.cookstown.ni.sch.uk
www.lissanps.com

13th March 2020

Covid 19

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We have received the following information from Rev. Fr Hughes and Rev. Fr. McGinley in relation to
weekend masses:

“Following instructions from Archbishop Eamonn Martin and in consideration for our public health
there will be NO Saturday Vigil Mass or Sunday Morning Mass until further notice. During this
emergency situation all are dispensed from their Sunday obligation. Our churches will remain open

during the day and weekday Masses will continue as normal”
Rev. Fr Hughes/ Rev. Fr McGinley

We would ask that you pass this information on to people in our community who may not be aware of this
as yet.

The “Service of Light” for our P7 pupils which was due to take place tomorrow evening (Saturday 14th
March at 7pm) is now cancelled. We do not have any information regarding the Sacrament of Communion
or the Sacrament of Confirmation, so we will continue to prepare our pupils in class for these Sacraments.
We will continue to keep you up to date with information in relation to this rapidly changing situation.
Kindest regards,

Mrs Ciara Mclntyre

Principal



